
 
 
 

Notice of Action by E-mail Between Meetings for 

Judicial Council Technology Committee 

 
 
In accordance with California Rules of Court, rule 10.75(o)(1)(B), public notice is hereby given that 
the Judicial Council Technology Committee (JCTC) proposes to act by email between meetings on 
April 7, 2015 at 9:30 a.m. At its March 26, 2015 open meeting, the JCTC voted on a 
recommendation regarding the funding for the V3 Case Management System. The report to the 
Judicial Council setting forth JCTC’s recommendation has been prepared. Due to the limited 
availability of JCTC members and the advisory body’s other priorities, the JCTC does not have 
time to consider the report at a meeting in a timely manner. Accordingly, the Chair has concluded 
that prompt action by way of an action by email between meetings is necessary. A copy of the report 
is available on the advisory body web page on the California Courts website listed above.  
 
Written Comment 
In accordance with California Rules of Court, rule 10.75(o)(2), written comments pertaining to 
the report  may be submitted before the Judicial Council Technology Committee approves  on 
the report for submission to the Judicial Council. For this specific meeting, comments should be 
e-mailed to jctc@jud.ca.gov or delivered to 2255 N. Ontario Street, Suite 220, Burbank, 
California 91504, attention: Jessica Craven. Only comments received by April 7, 2015 at 9:00 
a.m. will be provided to advisory body members before the vote. 
 
 
Posted on: 8:30 a.m., April 6, 2015  

www.courts.ca.gov/jctc.htm 
jctc@jud.ca.gov 
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